
 7/11/2018

To:  Whom it may concern

Re:  California Proposition 65

Hillsdale Terminal is aware of California Proposition 65 that restricts products that contain
certain chemicals that may cause cancer or reproductive toxicity in drinking water. 

To the best of Hillsdale Terminal's knowledge, all products are in compliance with Proposition 65, and 
reasonably anticipated use of our products will not result in exposure levels to any Proposition 65 chemicals
that would require a Proposition 65 warning.  

Sincerely,

Mickey C. Condon
Quality Assurance Manager
Hillsdale Terminal
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